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[CE SBAC] In support of you all and our schools
1 message

Danielle Scully <williamismyman@gmail.com> Tue, May 7, 2024 at 10:25 AM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Just want to send a quick and heartfelt thank you for all your efforts into supporting and improving our schools. We
appreciate all the time and energy you’ve all given. I recently ran into Kara Law and she confirmed all I’ve read and
learned about the plans. My son will be done with middle school this year but I implicitly support option E. Thank you
again

Danielle Scully and Brian Nolan
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